
From: Evan O"Dell
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R18-20 Comment
Date: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 10:30:15 AM

Dear Clerk of the Board Brown,

Illinois Pollution Control Board,

Please approve the IEPA revision to the Illinois MPS rule.  It provides the best path forward for Illinois, both
environmentally and economically.  Thank you.

Respectfully,
Evan O'Dell

Sincerely,

Evan O'Dell
1303 Sycamore St
Peru, IL 61354
evan.odell@dynegy.com
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